
  
 

 
<Date> 
 
 
Subject: About next year’s health plan options 
 
Dear Group Administrator, 
 
On your policy renewal date, which is on or after Jan. 1, 2016, one or more of the health plans you now have with 
us will be discontinued. 
 
We’ll provide your group with a renewal packet which includes information about other health coverage options. The 
renewal packet will be sent prior to your renewal date and will include a plan that’s similar to your current plan.  You 
can choose this plan or any other available plans that meet your company’s health insurance needs. 
 
Your next steps: 

• View your other health coverage options in the renewal packet that will be sent in advance of your renewal 
date 

• Choose the coverage option that’s best for your company 
• Contact your broker directly if you have any questions 

 
Our next step: 

• Send a similar notice to your employees 
 
Our goal is to serve your health insurance needs through all of life’s changes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Illinois 
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